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Ms. Marcia Braundy,

The West Kootenay Women's Council,
Selkirk College,

Box 1200,

Castlegar, B.C.

V1IN 3J1

Dear Ms. Braundy:

Thank you for sending me the copy of your letter of
January the 23rd addressed to the Prime Minister with
reference to the Minister of Justice, the Honourable
Otto Lang.

By way of curiosity and for my own personal benefit, I
would appreciate an explanation of your remark that Mr.
Lang has interferred with organizations receiving funds
on the grounds that they are not in line with his pers-
onal prejudices. I would be able to better understand
the reasons for your position if you could provide me

with an indication of the display of these prejudices.

Thank you, again, for providing me with a copy of your
letter.

Yours sincerely

Bob Brisco, Z



